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ATRIUM GALLERY

JUD ITTH  BAKER

 Her exhibit is entitled
“Botanical Art: The
Intersection of Art and
Science”, and it features
her drawings of Texas
plants. Judith was trained
as a traditional botanical
artist and has been
awarded a botanical
illustration diploma by
the Society of Botanical
Artists (UK). She works
primarily in colored pencil
but also uses other
mediums upon occasion.

See Judith’s works at the
Atrium Gallery 9-5 daily
and during BAC events
held at other times. Be
sure to drop by during
October and enjoy
viewing Judith’s exhibit.

Judith
Baker is our
featured
artist in the
Atrium
Gallery for
the month
of October.

Our congratulations go to the accepted artists and
winners of this year’s Bosque Art Classic, including Dana
Lombardo of Guthrie, Oklahoma, and Reg Narmour of
Lubbock, Texas. Lombardo took home the John Steven

36th Annual Bosque Art Classic
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Jones Purchase
Award and Silver
Medal Oil/Acrylic,
while Narmour
captured the Art
Patrons Purchase
Award and Silver

Medal Water Media. The BAC Art Council extends its
thanks to 2021 Art Classic judge Tyler Crow, all the
artists, patrons, and award sponsors, as well as all the
guests at the 36th Annual Bosque Art Classic opening
ceremony. A very special thanks to Lee
and Leanne Donner of Hilltop
Securities for once again underwriting
the color catalog.

Read more in the special Art Classic
section inside.

T. Graham Brown entertained us in September with his
special style of music. Plan to attend the Texas
Troubadour Songwriters Classic in November. It is

Troubadour Songwriter Classic
By Linda Pfeiffer



The 2021 Greene-Grelle Workshop will be held
November 13 and 14, Saturday and Sunday. This

Greene-Grelle Workshop
By Punky Penberthy

year will mark the 30th
anniversary of these two
well-known artists
teaching "their" Plein Air
Workshop. Anyone who
has attended knows what
a treat it is to be painting
outside in beautiful
Bosque County under the
direction of Bruce and
Martin.

scheduled for November 6th with celebrity judge
Marty Haggard. The entrants in the contest have
provided us with a wonderful line of song
selection. We have entries from Tennessee,
Missouri, Massachusetts, Colorado and Texas and
look forward to welcoming some of them to the
BAC. The song topics range from lost love to new
love and just about everything in between.

Our celebrity judge, Marty Haggard, hails from
Bakersfield, CA and as a young person initially

Check for workshop openings online or by calling

the BAC. Fee for the workshop which
includes a light breakfast each
morning and lunch each day will be
$350. A deposit of $175 to reserve a
place in the workshop and balance is
due by October 19. The class always
fills in a hurry, and it is no wonder as
classes taught by these two members
of the Cowboy Artists of America are
very popular.

Movie Night at the Cliftex Monday

Young Frankenstein
By Janet Jackson
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October 18. Doors
open at 6:30 and the
Movie starts at 7:00. 

BYOB. Tickets are $10
ONLINE. Buy several
and treat your friends
to movie night and
support the BAC.

started his career as an actor
in several TV shows before
starting a solo career as a
singer. He released several
singles during the years of
1979 to 1981. He then joined
his father's band and toured
with his dad, Merle Haggard,
for several years. In 1985 he

released “Trains Make Me Lonesome” which got
him a nomination for Top New Male Vocalist from
the Academy of Country Music and was later
covered by George Strait in 1992. Marty’s interest
began to turn toward Christian music and he
released his first Christian album in 1996. Marty
has released multiple albums since then of which
two are tribute albums of his dad’s work.

For dates and ticket information visit our website
BosqueArtsCenter.org. You may also call 254 675-
3724 for information.

A new opportunity exists to support
the Bosque Arts Center and to have a
good time. On October 10 in the
evening join your friends in enjoying
a fabulous Fried Fish Dinner at Gary
Creek Ranch. The Immanuel Fryers
for Higher will be providing delicious
fried fish which will be accompanied
by all trimming provided by Kathy
and Steve Harr and Punky and Wally
Penberthy. Steve Harr will also
accompany this event with his guitar
which he intends to play!

In order to participate in the fun,
please contact the BAC to make your
reservations. The cost per person will
be $75.

Fish Fry
By Punky Penberthy and Kathy Harr



In Memory of 



DONATIONS

GENERAL  BAC

Practices are underway for the upcoming
production of Honky Tonk Hissy Fit by Jones,
Hope, Wooten. In this rollicking, hilarious comedy,
the Doublewide, Texas, gang is back and life in
their tiny town has gotten crazier than ever! Just
when things are looking up—the population has
grown to seventeen mobile homes and a weekend
farmers’ market—the rug is pulled out from under
the residents yet again. Come see the antics
unfold on Oct 16 at 6:30 for Dinner Theatre; Oct 17
for a 2:00 Matinee; Oct 22 at 7:00; Oct 23 at 6:30
for Dinner Theatre. Tickets on sale now. Can't wait
to see you there!

Honky Tonk Hissy Fit
By Lorana Rush

Flora M. Davis by Sidney Carlisle
& Wesley Beeman
Flora M. Davis by Bryan & Julie
Davis
Ruth Jameson by Paul Putman

In Honor of
Bruce & Janie Greene by Lee &
Leanne Donner

A new display is now up on the walls
in the Atrium Café. The Quilt Guild
has agreed to provide quilts for
display regularly throughout the year
to bring the café walls to colorful life.
As of the first of September, five
quilts are now on display. These
quilts are the work of quilters Sydney
Carlisle, Glenda Sager, Cheryll
Lundberg, Jan Rogers and Teresa
Nickell. Please take a moment to
come and view these beautiful
additions to the Bosque Arts Center's
visual art experience.

Atrium Quilt Display
By Deb Phinney

For a Spooktacular good time, start planning your
costume now and join the fun at the BAC
Halloween Costume Party on Saturday, Oct. 30.
This adults only party, starting at 7:30 and ending
at 11:30, features DJ Brian Birkes from Broken
Spoke Entertainment spinning your favorite dance
tunes. Come in a costume of your own making or
come as yourself. Costume awards will be given in
the following categories: Best Couple, Most
Creative, Best All-Around, Funniest, Scariest, Best
Witch, Best Group, Hand-Made, Most Creative and
Least Effort! Tickets go on sale at $20 per person
for this BYOB party. Purchase tickets online at
www.bosqueartscenter.org. Tickets also available
at the door. Kick up your heels and have a
shrieking good time!

Halloween Costume Party and
Contest
By Deb Phinney

We enjoyed the presentation on
miniature quilts and on English
piecing presented by Judith Stone.
Plans were begun and will be
finalized for Fall Fest at our next
meeting. We hope you will stop by
our booth and visit. If you have
questions on quilting give us a call at
254 675-3724. If you would like to
attend a meeting we meet the first
Tuesday of the month at 7:00PM at
the Bosque Arts Center.

Quilt Guild
By Linda Pfeiffer



New Entrant Award
Journey’s End

by Thomas Tankersley
Valley Mills, TX

$1,000
Award sponsored by

Don & Belle Berg

The 36th Annual Bosque Art Classic saw 185 pieces juried into the exhibition out of the close to 600
entries. The Art Council celebrated the Artists and Award winners on Saturday, September 11, with the
Awards ceremony, dinner and opening sales of the art.  The exhibition is open free to the public
September 12-25.

Tyler Crow, CA served as this year’s judge. There were over 100 artists represented this year in the Art
Classic. Returning to the show this year were 2020 award winners Joe Barbieri, Linda Becker, Tatsiana
Harbacheuskaya, Steve Dunn, Eileen Nistler, and Hebe Brooks. In addition, veterans to the show; Daniel
Anz, Kathy Tate, Lloyd Voges, Jean Olliver, and Victor Blakey were present. Several newcomers joined the
herd as award winners: Dana Lombardo and Thomas Tankersley. Over half of the winning artists were
able to attend this year’s Friday night Art Patrons reception and Saturday’s Awards ceremony and dinner.

Saturday night was kicked off with the first hour opened up for the Art Patrons to purchase art, followed
up with all attendees having the opportunity to purchase through the rest of the evening. Opening night
resulted in over 35 pieces of art sold. There was a festive mood for the 270 attendees Saturday evening.
Many voiced the pleasure of having the Art Classic “live” again this year after last year’s virtual exhibition
and sale. The TBT auditorium was outfitted with black table cloths, beautiful Hydrangea centerpieces and
brilliant teal napkins with some bling. Dinner was catered by Bestyett from Waco. A big “THANK YOU” to
all who made this evening so special after such a challenging year.

The 36th Annual Bosque Art Classic
    By John Linn

"I have been painting seriously for over 10 years. I started
as a portrait artist and do several portrait commissions
each year. I also participate in 3 or 4 National shows each
year. A few years ago I attended the Prix de West Art Show
in Oklahoma City and I fell in love with the Western Art.
My favorite subjects are people and I love creating
paintings that tell a story."



Special Awards

Art Patrons Purchase Award
Be Home Soon

by Reg Narmour
Lubbock, TX

$1,000+Purchase Price
Award sponsored by

BAC Art Council

John Stephen Jones Purchase Award
Cheyenne Morning
by Dana Lombardo

Guthrie, OK 
$5,000

Award sponsored by
Roland & Joyce Jones

Boren-Selvidge Award
Boulder River
by Daniel Anz

Waco, TX
$1,000

Award sponsored by
The Family of James

Boren

“My painting tells a story
of a commercial boat,
having been away on
the ocean for a long
while, trying to get home

“The painting ‘Boulder River’ was
painted using reference material
gathered from near Big Timber
Montana...I was thrilled to win the
Boren-Selvidge award at the
Bosque Art Classic this year. It’s
an honor that the Boren family

sees something in my work that reminds them of the art
of James Boren...I enjoy painting all manner of subjects

before dark, and can finally see his home
port. He must be thinking, 'be home soon.'
We all know that wonderful feeling...I have
almost always painted in watercolor, even
in my architectural presentations, since I
can remember.”

- Dana Lombardo

- Reg Narmour

Texas, .. . and other western states.” - Daniel Anz
but mostly focus on the landscapes of my home state,



Silver Medal Sculpture

Gold Medal Pastel
Cheetah Family
by Linda Becker

Kelseyville, CA
$1,000

Award sponsored by
Dick & Susan Frazier

Silver Medal Pastel

A Special Thanks to Our Sponsors

Gold Medal Oil/Acrylic
Mexican Sugar Bowl

and a Donkey
by Jean Olliver

Fulshear, TX
$1,000

Award sponsored by
Bill & Betty Murdoch

Silver Medal Oil/Acrylic
Cheyenne Morning
by Dana Lombardo

Guthrie, OK
$500

Award sponsored by
John Linn

Gold Medal Drawing
Above The Fray

by Cali Roberson
Escalon, CA

$1,000
Award sponsored by

Peggy Sue Reed

Silver Medal Drawing
Young  Cowgirl From

Wild Horse Creek
by Cindy Long

Sylva, NC 
$500

Award sponsored by
Don & Belle Berg

Gold Medal Water Media
Desert Glory

by Olivette Hubler
Dallas, TX

$1,000
Award sponsored by

Phyllis Gamble &
Mechelle Slaughter

Silver Medal Water Media
Be  Home Soon

by Reg Narmour
Lubbock, TX

$500
Award sponsored by

Lee & Leanne Donner

Gold Medal Sculpture
When Tides Turn Quick

by Travis Stewart
Burleson, TX

$1,000
Award sponsored by

Peggy Sue Reed

Custer's Folly
by Steve Dunn

Sherman, TX
$500

Award sponsored by
Judith Baker

Blossoms
by Fran Odum

Tuscon, AZ 
$500

Award sponsored by
Aubrey & Virginia

Richards

Thank You, Lee & Leanne Donner of Hilltop Securities, 
For underwriting the color catalog





IN MEMORIUM

Our prayers go out to Jo Beck, who recently lost
Bill, her husband of many years.

The September meeting for the art club was a free
paint day. Members enjoyed painting and sharing
information.

Art Club
By Lillian Lemke-Jacoway



Mary Orbeck and Wilfred Beck

We extend our condolences to the families of Mary Orbeck and Wilfred Beck. Mary
Orbeck was a long time member of the Arts Center and member of the Art Patrons as

well. Born in Norse, Mary attended Clifton College and was very active in giving back to 
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her community and commemorating its rich
history.



“Bill” Beck, the husband of artist Jo Beck, had

been a member of the BAC and Art Club. A
veteran of the Korean War, he served in the

Army and the Reserves, and afterward
dedicated himself to recognizing those who

serve our country.

Judith Baker updated our
artists’ journal with
suggestions for additional
information to each entry.

In October Beth Hatcher will
demonstrate “Unforgettable“,
art that is the creation of two
painters. Bring your painting

We’ve heard from Lisa Wingate
regarding the BAC’s planned
luncheon on Oct. 12. A number of
people purchased tickets to this
event through the E-BAC back in
April. Unfortunately due to family
obligations, Lisa has requested we
postpone the luncheon. As soon as
possible we will establish a new date.
In the meantime, your tickets will
remain in place for the rescheduled
luncheon. Stay tuned for more
information as it’s forthcoming.

On an added note, the Ladies Trip
scheduled for March of 2022 to Miami 

EVENT CHANGES: Lisa
Wingate, Ladies Trip,
Radney Foster

Thursday, Dec. 2,
Peg Piltingsrud, will
be here to instruct
a two day class on
Classic Norwegian
Rosemaling
painting. $150 per person. Limited
seating. (more info in Nov newsletter)

Classic Norwegian Rosemaling
Painting

SAVE THE DATES:
Wednesday, Dec. 1 and

By Deb Phinney

supplies and an old painting to paint along with
Beth. 

for info and suggestions: email ldlart@yahoo.com



Newsletter Contributors: Linda
Pfeiffer, Punky Penberthy, Kathy
Harr, Janet Jackson, Deb Phinney,
Lorana Rush, John Linn, Lillian
Lemke-Jacoway, Debra Evans,
Sydney Hewitt

scheduled for March of 2022 to Miami
and the Florida Keys has been
canceled. Due to unforeseen
circumstances and the current
uncertainty of air travel, the decision
was made to cancel this trip. As we
continue to look towards the future,
we will consider rescheduling the
Ladies Trip when appropriate.

Nov 1 - Atrium Gallery Reception

Nov 6 - Texas Troubadour Songwriter
Classic

Nov 9 10 am Art Club

Nov 9 - BAC at the Cliftex: "To Hell and
Back"

Nov 9 - BINGO

Nov 18 - Tablescapes Opening Reception

Oct 1 6:30 pm Big Event Pizza Party

Oct 5 7 pm Quilt Guild

Oct 5 10 am Art Club



OCTOBER EVENTS



EARLY NOVEMBER EVENTS



WEEKLY EVENTS

Monday Yoga: 12:10 pm

Tuesday Karate: 4:40 pm, Guitar: by appointment,
Chorale: 7 pm

Wednesday Yoga: 12:10 pm

Thursday Karate: 4:40 pm

Friday Yoga: 12:10 pm

Piano lessons by appointment

and the Florida Keys has been
canceled. Due to unforeseen
circumstances and the current
uncertainty of air travel, the decision
was made to cancel this trip. As we
continue to look towards the future,
we will consider rescheduling the
Ladies Trip when appropriate.

Our Radney Foster, Books on the
Bosque Event, originally scheduled
for November 12, is also being
rescheduled. Watch for more
information coming soon!

Oct 16 6:30 pm Opening "Honky Tonk Hissy Fit"
TBT Theater Dinner

Oct 16 - Fall Fest

Oct 17 2 pm Tin Building Theater Matinee

Oct 18 7 pm "Young Frankenstein" Movie
Night at the Cliftex

Oct 22 7 pm "Honky Tonk Hissy Fit"

Oct 23 6:30 pm Closing "Honky Tonk Hissy Fit"
TBT Theater Dinner

Oct 30 7:30 pm Halloween Party

Nov 19 - Whiskey & Cigars: e-BAC Big
Event Item



Last Month Memories



T. Graham Brown



36th Annual Bosque Art Classic





MEET OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND STAFF

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFFICE STAFF

Officers
PRESIDENT
Leanne Donner
PRESIDENT-ELECT
Linda Pfeiffer
TREASURER
Dick Frazier
SECRETARY
Jean Lewis Davis



Directors

Judith Baker
Sidney Carlisle
Nancy Harvard
Blake Holman
Janet Jackson

Jan Kieta
John Linn

Cheryll Lundberg
Terry McDowell
Barbara Moore

MANAGING DIRECTOR
Paige Sibila
PROGRAM DIRECTOR
Deb Phinney
DESIGN/LAYOUT, BAC NEWS
Debra Evans
Sydney Hewitt
FACILITIES MANAGER
Steve Schmidt
RECEPTIONIST
Martha Erickson

BOSQUEARTSCENTER.ORG

B O S Q U E  A R T S  C E N T E R
H O U R S  O F  O P E R A T I O N

W e e k d a y s :  9 a m  -  5 p m

P a r t  o f  t h e  C l i f t o n
A r t s  D i s t r i c t  a s
d e s i g n a t e d  b y  t h e
T e x a s  C o m m i s s i o n

Overnight accommodations for BAC events can be made at various hotels and
B&Bs in Clifton. Check our website for further information.


